
The Lakes at Osan golf course would like to receive all squadron and other golf 

event requests during the month of March. A fundraiser golf tournament is a great 

opportunity for a squadron or booster club to raise money. The members of the 

Lakes at Osan staff have collectively run hundreds of golf tournaments and are at 

your disposal. Your business is truly appreciated and your re-investment into the 

base by hosting your event is very important to us, the Airmen, and the families at 

Osan. 

 

A fundraiser golf tournament is an opportunity for a squadron's booster club or 

private organization to have a day of fun and raise money for their organization at 

the same time. There are many benefits to running a tournament fundraiser. A 

tournament is a great way to boost morale and a great opportunity for folks to 

interact outside of the office playing a game many don't get the opportunity to play 

often enough. A successful golf tournament can be run by two or three individuals 

in an organization, unlike car washes or bake sales. 

 

• Contact the golf course: E-mail to: su.o.kr@us.af.mil, and/or 

che_man.yu.kr@us.af.mi1 or call 784-8849 to reserve a date and time. 

 

• We work for you! We are here to assist your needs for planning and execution. 

• You will provide the golf course a list of teams/players 48 hours prior to the 

event 

• The golf course will prepare starting lists, cart assignment signs, rules sheets, 

scoreboards, lunch, scorecards, and check-in tables. 

 

 

Donations are a great way to add to bottom line profitability. Just make sure you 

have all your authorization letters signed prior to collecting the money, and ensure 

you follow procedures for soliciting donations as outlined in AFl's. 

Any donations you collect become prizes you do not have to spend money 

purchasing. 


